THE WORLD BANK/IFC/ML.I.G.A.

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 7, 2013
TO: Ms. Meg Taylor, Compliance Advisor Ombudsman, CCAVP
FROM: Laurence Carter, Director, Public-Private Partnerships Department . y/ /'ﬁ/ "/ -
EXTENSION: 38628 |

SUBJECT: IFC Management response to CAQO’s assessment report regarding complaint on
the Albania Hvdros Project (IFC Project #583387) — Tirana. Albania

IFC takes note of the CAQ’s assessment report referenced above and looks forward to continuing
to work with the office of the CAO during the Compliance assessment. IFC also stands ready
to meet the complainants if they so wish.

cc: Mr. Rashad-Rudolf Kaldany, Vice President, Global Industries
Ms. Nena Stoiljkovic, Vice President, Business Advisory Services
Mr. Dimitris Tsitsiragos. Vice President, Eastern and Southern Europe, Central Asia and MENA
Mr. Tomasz Telma, Director, Europe and Central Asia
Mr. William Bulmer, Director, Environment, Social and Governance
Mr. Jesper Kjaer, Senior Manager, Europe and Central Asia



